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November 2021 

Building a new drainage system to help with flooding in South Park 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION  

Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) and the Seattle 

Department of Transportation (SDOT) are 

working together on the South Park 

Drainage and Roadway Partnership project 

to improve flooding and drainage issues in 

South Park. 

Streets will be repaved, and some gravel 

streets will be upgraded to pavement. 

Sidewalks and street trees will be added in 

some locations. 

This project will help reduce flooding by 

installing new pipes and drains to collect 

and better manage stormwater (rainwater 

runoff). This water will eventually be 

directed to a future water station for 

treatment prior to reaching the nearby Duwamish Waterway. 

SCHEDULE 

This project construction started in mid-October 2021. Construction is expected to be completed by the end of 2022.  

LOCATION 

This project is in the South Park Industrial Area, between 2nd Ave S and 8th Ave S, extending to S Holden St and S 

Monroe St.  

SOUTH PARK RESIDENTS, BUSINESSES, AND TRAVELERS CAN EXPECT 

• Construction Monday through Friday during the day, from approximately 7 AM to 4 PM. 
• Construction noise, dirt, vibration, and pavement excavation and removal. 
• Increased construction traffic, materials, and large equipment in the area. 
• Driveway access to private properties to be maintained. 
• Driveways may need to be closed for short time periods during construction. Seattle Public Utilities and the 

project contractor will coordinate closures with property owners as needed. 
• Local access maintained during construction for people who live, work, or visit the area. 

Website for more information: www.seattle.gov/utilities/neighborhood-projects/south-park-drainage  
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